July 29, 2022

Ryan Anderson, Commissioner

Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities
P.O. Box 112500

3132 Channel Drive

Juneau, Ak 99811-2500

Dear Commissioner Anderson:

It has been an exciting year in Dillingham. This has been a great year for our
fisheries and we're pleased at the progress on several capital projects. We look forward
to also making progress on securing funding for other critical projects and several of
those are transportation related.

On behalf of the City, | would like to extend an invitation to you to visit Dillingham
in the near future. We would very much like to give you a tour of our harbor, the soon
to be complete Downtown Streets project and others.

Looking forward to hearing from you. Thanks in advance.

Sincerely,

Mayor Alice Ruby
City of Dillingham

_ 141 Main Street « P.O. Box 889 + Dillingham, Alaska 99576
Qty Hall & Finance Dept. (907) 842-5211 « Fire Dept. 842-2288 « Library/Museum 842-5610
Police Dept. 842-5354 « Harbor Office 842-1069 » Public Works 842-4598 « Senior Center 842-1231
www.ci.dillingham.ak.us



